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SCE appreciates that the CAISO has started the process to create a durable Flexible RA product.  The 

CAISO’s initial list of ideas presented on 7/22/2015, however, causes significant concern.  SCE does not 

agree with the issues outlined by CAISO and does not believe the proposed changes will rationally 

improve the reliability of market operations. 

Rather than list concerns and alternatives in these comments, SCE is prepared to submit a counter 

proposal and present at the 8/18/2015 working team meeting.  The following pages contain an overview 

of SCE’s proposal.  In addition, SCE plans on addressing the issues of short term ramps, long term ramps, 

self-scheduling, and the Pmin burden.  SCE requests 2 hours to present, discuss, and get feedback on the 

proposal at the 8/18 working team meeting. 
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